
The rink is ready for ice skating!  Stop by and enjoy the newly constructed
rink, thanks to the Home Depot Foundation and ATS Contruction. 

Do you want to get more involved with Gladys Wood?  Do you enjoy working
with others?  Are you a planner?  If you answered YES to any of these
questions, consider becoming this year's Spring Carnival coordinator. The
PTO is looking for one or two volunteers to lead the planning of the carnival
in April.  The planning will begin late January and will take about 5-10 hours
per month leading up to the carnival.  
Carnival Planning Committee
We need a few volunteers to help the coordinator(s) plan the carnival. 

If you are interested and want to know more, please email the PTO at
gladyswoodpto@gmail.com.

Family skate night will be on Friday, January 27! 
 Watch for more details to come.

Spring Carnival Coordinator(s) Needed!

Gladys Wood Rink - NOW OPEN!

Save the Date!


